Frldafr 16th September 2022

Gentleshaw Gra

Creating a safe and comfortable school environment for our children is always a
priority for us and you will have noticed that over the last few weeks we have been
having windows replaced around the academy. This looks much better and will make
the classrooms and hall much warmer.

It has been the second week of clubs running and it's clear that the children are
thoroughly enjoying themselves. We are proud of the variety of clubs that we have to
offer and | would like to thank the staff for their time and commitment. Please be
reminded that due to parents’ evenings next week, the only clubs running will be
music on Monday and cricket on Tuesday.

To mark National Poetry Day, this morning we have had two poetry recitals . Each
class have been rehearsing a poem and performed it to their phase. From year up to
year 6 the children were brilliant!You can see photographs and videos on Twitter.

Today is Mrs. Armiger's last day in school as she starts her maternity leave. We all
wish Mrs. Armiger the best of luck & can't wait to meet the new baby!

We are very much loeking forward to welcoming parents into the academy next week

for parents’ evenings.

Have a great weekend.
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